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Nick O'Geary

From: Nick O'Geary

Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 3:34 PM

To: 'ldevinetouch@gmail.com'

He Quest hopefully this will help. Thanks for all you do.

"Marquis Parker has been detailing boats for us for about a year now. We are very fortunate to have someone like
him locally that does such quality wark in a very timely fashion. He is a very easy person to work with and shows
up when scheduled. He provides his own supplies and equipment needed to complete the job. While on site he
keeps you informed and up to speed on the progress. We would recommend anyone in Hampton Roads or
Northeastern North Carolina to use his services."

-Norfolk Marine

Nick O'Geary
Service Writer
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